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Welcome! Thanks for joining us today.Welcome! Thanks for joining us today.
Are you new to WL? Stop by Guest Services at WL Central in the courtyard for a free 
gift. Kids classes are available for children ages infant-6th grade during services at 
8:30 and 10am. Students in grades 7-12 have classes in The Hub at 10am.

Connect Card
If you’re new today, have recently moved, changed your email, or just 
want to connect, please scan the QR code or stop by WL Central or 
text “connect” to 574-267-6623. We want to help you connect at WL.

Thank you for your generosity! 
There are three ways to give: On our website at wlgrace.com/give, 
through the Church Center app, using the QR code, or in person using 
one of the black giving boxes throughout the building.

Need prayer?
We’d love to share your burdens and joys. Let us know how we can 
pray for you. Use the QR code or connect at wlgrace.com.

Other Ways to Connect...
You can find more information about us and ways to connect at wlgrace.com, Winona 
Lake Grace Church on Facebook, and wlgracechurch on Instagram.

Ways to ConnectWays to Connect

What a _______  !!

What is “It”?

What Do We Do with “It”?

But Not If . . .

__________  &  ___________  “It”

What about You?

You ______ this book. _________ of it.

____________  day.  It is ________________  reading.



Block Party Time!  The warm season is upon us, so it’s a good 
time for a block party in your neighborhood in order to get to 
know your neighbors. To reserve the Block Party Truck, email 
Dave at drank@wlgrace.com.

Serving OpportunitiesServing Opportunities

Global OutreachGlobal Outreach
- Read Psalm 119 throughout the week.
- Why is the Bible so important to read?
- What are your 2-3 takeaways from this sermon? 
 Who will you share that with this week?
- When will you read the Bible this week? 
- Pray for God to give you a hunger for His Word.

Come-and-Go Reception for Autumn Smith
You’re invited to a come-and-go reception for Autumn Smith, 
one of our global teammates who works with missionary kids in 
Albania. Join us today from 2-4pm at The Hub. 

At 3pm, Autumn will be sharing a presentation about her work. Everyone 
is welcome, and because Autumn has a special heart for kids, families with 
children are especially encouraged to attend.  

          TEAMWORK - everyone has a part to play

   -1st Impressions -Fairlane Family Ministry
   -Worship/Tech  -Second Wind
   -Young Adults  -Care
    -ENL    -Students
   -Room at the Table -WL Kids
    -Men’s Ministries -Women’s Ministries
        
                       Do you want to find your place on the TEAM? 
         Text “connect” to 574-267-6623

Do You Enjoy Serving Through Food?
We’re putting together a list of people interested in 
providing food for a specific ministry. If you’d like 
to learn more or get involved, follow the QR code.

  
Are you ready to grow closer to God and to each other?
Join us for a meaningful getaway at the Marriage Retreat, October 3–4, at 
Swan Lake in Plymouth, Indiana. This retreat is more than just time away—
it’s an intentional space to slow down, reconnect, and refocus on what 
matters most. 

Whether your marriage feels strong or you’re navigating a 
challenging season, this weekend offers a chance to invest 
deeply in your relationship. Through laughter, conversation, 
reflection, and practical teaching, you’ll leave refreshed and 
equipped for everyday life.  Are you ready to grow closer to God 
and to each other? Use the QR code to register.


